



Join us for our Rotary Meeting at the Old Spaghetti Factory this Tuesday at 12:15 pm



Box Works in Redwood City

Sanam Saaber, Director of Legal at Box Works will share with us the future of Box Works in Redwood City. The Los Altos based cloud company will soon open the enormous office building on Winslow and Middlefield, just east of the train tracks here in Redwood City. Come hear about how this cutting edge company will bring new energy to the downtown area.

New Member Induction

Come meet the two newest members in Rotary - Sarah La Tora and Aida Fuentes. Their induction will begin the process of brining in all 8 of the new members from the membership drive last month.

Upcoming Events

July 7, 2015 Program: Sanam Saaber, Director of Legal at Box Works Preparing for Box Works in Redwood City

Our Complete Calendar

Service this week:

Greeter - Judy Cooper Fine Master - Corrin Rankin Sergeant-at-Arms - Rosanne Foust Thought of the Day - Barry Taleghani

We have a winner!

Congratulations to all the charities that helped sell Raffle tickets this year. The last minute push for sales made a huge difference in the end. Final numbers are still being tallied and we will have our annual Raffle Celebration luncheon next week, July 14th, to celebrate the winning ticket and to reward the charities for the effort.

By the way, the winning ticket was sold by the Redwood City Rotary Charitable Foundation!!

Special thanks to Bill "Ace" Nicolet for another fantastic car raffle and the John Lowe for his tireless sales activities.



Forward to a Friend

Follow on Twitter

Friend on Facebook

Unsubscribe
Update Subscription Preferences
View Email In Browser







Join us for our Rotary Meeting at the Old Spaghetti Factory this Tuesday at 12:15 pm



The Great American Car Raffle

Come celebrate with our 2015 Car Raffle Winner as he selects either the new car or \$18,000! All of the local charities that participated in selling tickets will be there to receive their donation for the tickets they sold.

This is a fun filled celebration where the Rotary Club of Redwood City really gives back to the community - See you there!!

New Member Induction

Congratulations to Sarah LaTorra and Aida Fuentes for their induction last week in to the Club. Come this week and see Kellie Guinto get inducted as well. Each new member brings new energy, ideas and excitement to the club.

Upcoming Events

July 14, 2015 Program: The Great American Car Raffle Annual Awards!

Our Complete Calendar

Service this week:

Greeter - Aida Fuentes Fine Master - Mike Giari Sergeant-at-Arms - Dan Mulholland Thought of the Day - Sarah La Torra Congratulations ladies and welcome to the Rotary Club of Redwood City!!

Looking Ahead

Next week our Committee Chairs will be detailing the work that their committees plan to do this Rotary Year. If you haven't done so already, please complete the committee selection survey at this link (https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/B533RKQ)

Also - committee chairs, board members and future leaders - please check the District Training Site at www.rotary5150.org for information about upcoming classes.

The District Governor is Coming!

On August 18th, 5150 District Governor Leah will be visiting our club! We will be meeting at the SAL Office at the Sports-house that day. A Board meeting is scheduled for the morning before the regular Club meeting.



Forward to a Friend

Follow on Twitter

Friend on Facebook

Unsubscribe
Update Subscription Preferences
View Email In Browser





July 21st, 2015 Newsletter

Join us for our Rotary Meeting at the Old Spaghetti Factory Tuesday at 12:15 pm



Committee Chair Reports

This week the committee chairs will be reporting on their goals for the Rotary year. We will hear about projects they want to undertake as well as ideas they have for fundraising.

The complete committee assignment list was emailed to the members on Friday 7/17 so check your in-boxes to see where you are assigned.

New Member Induction

Congratulations to Brian Buntz on his upcoming induction this week in to the Club. Each new member brings new energy, ideas and excitement to the club. Come welcome Brian into the Rotary Club of Redwood City!!

Looking Ahead

Upcoming Events

July 14, 2015 Program: The Great American Car Raffle Annual Awards!

Our Complete Calendar

Service this week:

Greeter - Aida Fuentes Fine Master - Pete Liebengood Sergeant-at-Arms - Deanna Dooley Thought of the Day - Sarah La Torra Committee chairs, board members and future leaders - please check the District Training Site at www.rotary5150.org for information about upcoming classes.

The District Governor is Coming!

On August 18th, 5150 District Governor Leah will be visiting our club! We will be meeting at the SAL Office at the Sports-house that day. A Board meeting is scheduled for the morning before the regular Club meeting.



Forward to a Friend

Follow on Twitter

Friend on Facebook

Unsubscribe
Update Subscription Preferences
View Email In Browser





July 28th, 2015 Newsletter

Join us for our Rotary Meeting at the Old Spaghetti Factory Tuesday at 12:15 pm



This week we will hear from Eric Loctefeld about his new venture - Climate Magazine - the newest publication on the Peninsula. Climate Magazine details the fascinating journey of exploring and documenting the amazing Renaissance of Redwood City and the impact it is having on the Peninsula. The current issue discusses the state of "Affordable Housing" in the area. Visit their website at www.climaterwc.com

New Member Induction

Congratulations to Brian Buntz on his induction last week. Join us this week as we welcome Hassany Alejandre and Chris Madsen into the Club. Each new member brings new energy, ideas and excitement to the club. Come

Upcoming Events

July 28, 2015 Program: Eric Loctefeld, Publisher of Climate Magazine!

Our Complete Calendar

Service this week:

Greeter - Sarah La Torra
Fine Master - Bob Boland
Sergeant-at-Arms - Don Gibson
Thought of the Day - Deanna
Dooley

welcome our new members into the Rotary Club of Redwood City!!

Looking Ahead

Next week we will hear from Rotarian Jon Kauffman of the Peninsula Sunrise Club as he discusses the exciting work of H2Open Doors. To learn more visit their website at www.h2opendoors.org.

The District Governor is Coming!

On August 18th, 5150 District Governor Leah will be visiting our club! We will be meeting at the SAL Office at the Sports-house that day. A Board meeting is scheduled for the morning before the regular Club meeting.



Forward to a Friend

Follow on Twitter

Friend on Facebook

Unsubscribe
Update Subscription Preferences
View Email In Browser

